1 PERTH PRISON VISITING COMMITTEE (AN375-2004)

Reference is made to Article VIII of the minute of meeting of the City Council of 16th August, 2004
wherein it was agreed that Mr David Thom be considered for any future vacancies arising on the
Prison Visiting Committees.

It is reported that Councillor Webster has resigned from the Perth Prison Visiting Committee and
therefore, in the circumstances, it is proposed that Mr Thom be appointed to fill the vacancy.
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